REGULAR MEFTING

The Hope City Council met on Tuesday May 9, 2017 at 7:00 AM. Present were Mayor Pat Brown and Council members Darci McCullough, Ian Beaton, Perry Brown, Tim Johnson. Also present Marvin S. and Karen Bergstrom.

Meeting called to order

It was moved by Perry Brown and seconded by Johnson to approve the minutes of the last regular meeting. Motion carried.

It was moved by McCullough and seconded by Perry Brown to approve Tweed Sweepers of Grand Forks to sweep the streets on May 22nd.

Carmen Richards discussed progress with the pool lifeguards and financials, scheduling.

Stop sign by baseball field for the traffic.

Mitigation meeting was discussed concerning safety projects that we may apply grants for.

Remove Christmas lights from city pine tree.

Camera at the Sportsmans Club repairs being done.

Hope city sign has electrical issues . The old sign was discussed on where to put it.

New garbage cans for the park.

Finley wants to borrow picnic tables for finley days.

Recycling Bins and a Trailer prices will be checked into.

Mosquito spraying was discussed.

It was moved by McCullough and seconded by Johnson to pay bills.

It was moved by Beaton and seconded by McCullough to adjourn the meeting.

Charles Yanez, Auditor	Pat Brown, Mayor